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POLICY QUESTION
What sources shall the Board consider for Portland-Milwaukie Light Rail Funding?

ISSUE & BACKGROUND

In July 2008 the region adopted a revised Locally Preferred Alternative (LPA) for the
Portland Milwaukie Light Rail (PMLR) project, the second phase of Metro's South
Corridor Light Rail Transit plan.

A Funding Agreement was executed by Clackamas County on February 4, 2010
committing $25 million dollars as the County’s portion of the PMLR local match.

It is estimated that the obligation will be payable in September 2012. Potential funding
sources will be presented for consideration and discussion.

QUESTION(S) PRESENTED FOR CONSIDERATION
What are the available funding sources, and which are best suited to the obligation for
PMLR and the needs of the County?

RECOMMENDATIONS

Staff respectfully recommends that the Board identify possible funding options, and
delegate staff to investigate and report back to the Board of Commissioners with a
further refined recommendation of the costs and benefits according to their direction.
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